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Atlantis, Thorpe Lane. Robin Hood’s Bay

Application for Ursula Bradwell

I wish to object to the above planning permission. a two storey building in the garden of this house would be very out

of character of this road.

If it is to be run as a business traffic visiting would be disruptive as we have already seen with traffic visiting the site.

Wesley Road is relatively narrow

and vehicles entering theroad have to pass by going onto the grass verges These verges have already been damaged due to

the work being done at the house.

It is a private road and the residents are responsible for maintaining the area to a standard in keeping with the entrance
roads into Robin Hoods Bay the damaged

verges detract from the attractiveness of the road and encourage visitor parking.
My other comments relate to other residents some who will be severely affected by loss of light.

Trish Connell
Manor Garth
Wesley Road






